Max Neufeld

1 Colville Place
London

WIT 2BG

Mr Sam FitzPatrick
Camden Planning Department
Development Management
Camden Town Hall

Judd Street

WCIH 9JE

18 November 2022

Dear Sir

.

Planning application for 12 & 13 Primrose Hill Studios 2022/3694/P and 2022/4547/L

As an experienced commentator on planning proposals in Camden I am writing to support the
planning application at 12 & 13 Primrose Hill Studios.

The design shows sensitivity to the surroundings and shows great care in its approach to the Grade
II listed fabric of the buildings.

The owners are to be commended in their approach to community consultation on the project.

Yours sincerely

Max Neufeld

~



